
Wastewater collection/treatment is a 24-hour-a-day,
7-day-a-week responsibility. Our goal is to protect the 

environment and the quality of life not only for the Greenville 
region, but for our neighboring communities as well.

Each city and town along the Tar-Pamlico River Basin is
affected by the quality of water discharged from the

respective wastewater treatment plants. 
 

Read more about how we preserve one of our
community’s most valuable resources in the GUC

Wastewater Annual Report. It’s now available to view
and download online at: www.guc.com/WWAR2018.

Returning one of our most
valuable resources to the Tar River 

in the most responsible way.
Wastewater Annual Report



Every year, Greenville Utilities publishes a report 
summarizing the performance of our Wastewater 
System. The report for the 12-month period from
July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018 is now available 
online and as printed copies, upon request.

Customers can view and download the report
online at: www.guc.com/WWAR2018 

To request a printed copy of the report,
call (252) 752-7166 ext. 1551.

Wastewater Annual Report


